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20185607 T John Tackaberry 04/12:2018 15:08:54 COMMNT the proposed reduction is excessive. there is no necessity to take the pollarding further back than has been
the custom in the past which has been satisfactory. Excessive pollarding runs the risk of creating ground
heave under the north end of the block of flats at 16-20 Willes Road with a potential for structural and other
damage within the flats. (Lest it be relevant | am the lead trustee for the trust that owns one of the relevant
flats [ The other two flats at the north end of the block are 18A and 20A. Nos 16, 18 and 20 are at
the south end of the block and unlikely to be affected.)
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